Query of Orthopedics and Muscular System: Current Research (OMCR)

Thank you for contacting OMICS International. According to our norms, we add experts in our board
only after their acceptance to join us. We have been in communication with Dr. Adam Bryant since a
long time through e-mail and calls for various issues regarding the journal.

We have been successful in notifying all our editors regarding the journal updates and assignments,
which was also notified to Dr. Adam Bryant. If there was any such issue of adding him in our board
without his acceptance, we would have received queries already from his end since we have been
communicating from long. If you have any further concerns, we will be pleased to serve you in all
possible ways.

Please go through 1A for your reference.



